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                                                                                                       6th September 2007
Dear EAUC Member,

In partnership with Business in the Community, the EAUC is seeking expressions of interest from UK universities and colleges to host a very special touring exhibition. 
Business in the Community’s ‘Walk the Talk Exhibition with Universities and Colleges’ is an exciting new initiative aimed at the higher and further education community.  The exhibition is a series of exhibition stands that carry poignant messages and vivid images to convey the simple measures each one of us can take to make our lives more sustainable.  The exhibition will focus on raising awareness of green issues among students, staff and your wider community, by asking them as individuals “what can you do to reduce your carbon footprint?” and at the same time it shows them what their college or university is doing to reduce its own impact.  This is a great opportunity for you to get your message out.

Subject to funding, the exhibition would do a tour of approximately 10 institutions staying at each for 2 weeks commencing, we hope, early in 2008.

Why get involved?

As centres of academic excellence, we know that universities and colleges can lead the way in tackling climate change and make our lives more sustainable.  Your institution can create forums for dialogue, and form hotbeds for positive action and change.  This exhibition is a great pump priming resource upon which you can build a wider range of events and activities.
The exhibition has clear goals:

· To mobilise staff and students into environmental action – showing, through clear high visibility messages, how we can all take simple action to reduce our carbon footprints.

· To engage audiences and support the institution and its reputation, winning loyalty by driving innovation and showing leadership

· To create a new dialogue: between students, universities, stakeholders and local communities.  To encourage discussion of ideas and sharing of successes, stimulate collaboration, and forge environmental activities partnerships and initiatives.
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What do the exhibitions involve?

The exhibition is a series of 10 display stands which combine a range of exciting media geared towards raising awareness and asking vital questions: 

· What can you, the student or member of staff, do to reduce you carbon footprint?

· What can universities and colleges do to reduce their environmental impact?

· What potential is there for collaborative action between students, universities, business and local communities?

The exhibitions are customizable to their location and will clearly illustrate through vibrant media the positive action universities and colleges are taking and initiatives they are encouraging to reduce their carbon footprint - such as recycling, energy efficiency, switching to green energy, sustainable procurement, car-sharing and greater use of public transport.

The exhibitions are most effective when the host organisation develops programmes or runs relevant events around the climate change agenda.  As well as involving your own staff and students, this may also involve collaborative action with for example local schools and colleges.  EAUC and Business in the Community may be able to offer some support if you are keen to develop events or services.  Of course the exhibition also needs to be well placed on site with significant footfall and we will be considering the expressions of interests in this light.  We need to secure maximum impact. The 10 stands are each 2.74m high x 1.2m wide x 1.45m deep.
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Background

The initiative builds upon the success of Business in the Community’s Shopping Centre Exhibitions, which saw retail centres across the UK holding innovative exhibitions to raise awareness of environmental issues among customers and staff, and forge links with local community groups and business partners. This project was launched by the Prince of Wales and was developed by Business in the Community with support from the Climate Group and Sky.
When we secure sufficient firm expressions of interest from strong applications BITC will approach potential funders for the necessary sponsorship.  

To see more pictures about previous exhibitions visit www.bitc.org.uk/exhibition and have a look at the Brent Cross Shopping Centre video.
Expressing your interest

What we need to get the ball rolling are sufficient strong expressions of interest to host the exhibition in highly visual and accessible sites where the hosts are going to use this opportunity to the max.
After the necessary consideration and dialogue, if you are interested in hosting, please email info@eauc.org.uk with:

1. Institution name and your full contact details

2. Details about the proposed location and footfall.  This must include size of available area and an indication of the scale of people movement
3. How you will build on the exhibition opportunity
4. The name of the senior manager who has endorsed this activity
For technical details regarding the exhibition, please contact gemma.mcneilis@bitc.org.uk 020 7566 8701.  

I look forward to hearing from you by the 30th September.
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